
AFFILIATIONS COMMITTEE REPORT – September 15, 2020 

We have affiliated with MAEOP and NAEOP for fiscal year 2020-21. We are also taking 

nominations for Educational Office Professional of the Year and Educational Administrator of 

the Year. The nomination forms and guidelines are on the USM AOP website. I have one 

nomination for Educational Office Professional. 


